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Docket No. 50-346

Centerior Service Company

ATTN  Mr. Donald Shelton
Vice President
Nuclear - Davis-Besse

c/o Toledo Edison Company

300 Madison Avenue

Toledo, OH 43652

Dear Mr. Shelton:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. W. Levis, and R, K. Walton
of this office on May 1°, 1992, through June 22, 1992, of authorized
activities for your Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station. At the conclusion of
the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection corsisted of a selective examinations of
procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, and
observation of activities in progress.

No violations of NRC requiremens were identiried during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you ha' - concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,
3 N Jackiw. Chief
Reactor Projects Section 3A

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-346/92008(DRP)

See Attached Distribution
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Centerior Service Company

cc w/enclosures:

L. Storz, Plant Manager

DCD/DCR (RIDS)

0C/LFDCB

Resident Inspector, RIII

James R, Williams, State of Chio

Robert E. Owen, Ohio
Department of Health

A. Grandjean, State of Ohio,
Public Utilities Commission



